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STATUS UPDATE  
The Planning Committee met on June 11th, 2015. The following items were discussed: 

• PJM staff provided a final reading regarding changes to planning data requests due to 
MOD-032. 

• PJM staff provided a first read on the problem statement for design, engineering and 
construction standards for competitively solicited projects. 

• PJM staff provided a first read on the tariff language changes to merchant network 
upgrades 

• PJM staff provided a first read reading proposal fees for Order 1000 proposals. 
• PJM staff provided an update on the recent NERC activities, PJM compliance activities 

and PJM compliance bulletins. 
• PJM staff reviewed statistics on the status of PJM’s Interconnection Queue through the 

AA2 Queue. 
• PJM staff provided information on observed conditions during the light loads periods. 
• PJM staff provided an update regarding the study of long term firm transmission service 

requests. 
• PJM staff discussed future Manual 14 Series updates with respect to Multi-Driver 

Approach. 
• PPL reviewed the removal of SPS at Susquehanna, Wescosville, and Montour Runback. 
• PJM staff reviewed the upcoming 2015 model build schedule. 
• PJM staff evaluated considerations including energy market uplift into the RTEP 

planning process 
• PJM staff discussed the development of the winter study criteria and next steps. 
• PJM staff discussed updates made to PJM.com specifically the incorporation of Meeting 

Center. 
 

The Planning Committee endorsed the following items: 
• The Planning Committee endorsed the PAR Transmission Injection and Withdrawal 

Rights Charter. 
• The Planning Committee endorsed the problem statement and issue charge for 

incentivizing Earlier Queue Submittals. 
 


